Week 6: Registration Reminder and STEPP 
Dear New Running Start Penguin,
As you know, you will be receiving an email each week leading up to the start of the term. Each email will have different action items for you to complete and reference a resource we offer at Clark. If you missed previous weeks emails or this is the first email you are receiving, please review the campaign webpage and catch up on the prior to do items.
Running Start Lounge Pizza and Forum
We will be hosting a student forum for Running Start students (optional) to give feedback and ideas to grow our Running Start opportunities here at Clark. We will be opening a new student lounge for Running Start students next year, and this forum will help determine what you would like to see the Running Start Student Lounge look like, how we might use the space, and ideas for how we can support you all as Running Start students. The two ways to participate are to come to the in-person forum on Tuesday, May 30 at 12 pm in GHL 022 (Student Affairs Lab) for some pizza and a 1-hour brainstorming session or you can zoom in on May 31 at 3:30pm for a virtual option. We look forward to your voice and feedback as we work together to create this student space for you!
REGISTRATION
Registration opened this week! If you are all registered for your classes – Congrats!!! We are so excited to see you on campus soon!
If not, we encourage you to register for your classes as soon as possible, so you have the best selection of modalities (in-person, hybrid or online) and available classes. Most students need to complete orientation prior to registering for classes, you can find the orientation information here. 
If you have not already, please connect with your high school counselor and complete your Enrollment Verification Form (EVF). 
STEPP
One of the next steps after registration is paying for your classes. The Tuition Payment Due Dates website can assist you with finding out when your tuition payment is due. 
We also offer the Student Tuition Easy Payment Plan. STEPP is an optional tuition payment plan that can help make budgeting for college more flexible, by offering you interest free payment installments each term.  
Again, if you registered for classes this week, Congratulations! 
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